Pinckney Neighborhood Association Quarterly Performance Report November 2011 – January 2012

Date	Activity description	Number of attendees
Nov 3, 2011	Lawrence Assn of Neighborhoods	1 from PNA
	(LAN) meeting	
November 19, 2011	Monthly PNA meeting	8
November 20, 2011	Grant & budget preparation	2
	meeting	
November 28, 2011	Public meeting for Common	1 from PNA
	Ground (Community Gardens)	
	project	
December 1, 2011	LAN meeting	2 from PNA
December 17, 2011	Monthly PNA meeting	12
January 5, 2011	LAN meeting	2 from PNA
January 21, 2011	Monthly PNA meeting	9
January 30, 2011	Open Meeting of School Closure	At least 3 attending
	and Consolidation Working Groups	from PNA as observers

Anecdotal Documentation of Partnerships, Special Programs or Good Neighboring Stories:

- We welcomed Bert Nash CEO, David Johnson, to our November meeting. He shared early plans for turning the VFW property into a wellness campus.
- Following announcement that Burcham Park was being considered as a potential location for a
 garden project in the Common Ground program, our president attended the open informational
 meeting held at City Hall, and also we welcomed Eileen Horn and Boog Highberger to our
 December meeting to directly inform Pinckney residents on the project.
- Elementary school closures are a hot topic in neighborhoods all over Lawrence. Pinckney residents continued to be interested in hearing updates from the Working Group Committee, and we heard from two members of the Pinckney School group at our January meeting.